
Tobin Bridge Study Public Informational Meeting #2

What is happening?

The second public informational meeting for MassDOT’s Tobin Bridge Long-Term 

Strategic Planning Study will take place in-person on Thursday, April 10, 2025 from 
6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at Knights of Columbus, 545 Medford Street in Charlestown
and virtual attendance on Zoom.

This study will develop and evaluate alternatives for the eventual replacement of the 
Tobin Bridge, connecting Chelsea and Charlestown.

At this meeting, the study team will present existing conditions and discuss future 

conditions, which will inform later alternatives development.

When

Thursday, April 10, 2025

6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Where

Knights of Columbus

545 Medford Street

Charlestown, MA 02129

and on Zoom

Visit https://www.mass.gov/maurice-j-tobin-bridge-long-

term-strategic-planning-study for more information and to 
register virtual attendance on Zoom.

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English 

proficiency. MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance 

free of charge upon request, as appropriate. To request accommodation or language 

assistance, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by 

phone (857) 368-8580, fax (857) 368-0602, relay 7-1-1, or by email to 

MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be made as soon as possible 

prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services including sign- language, 

CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten (10) 

business days before the meeting.
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